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January 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are thrilled to inform you, in partnership with The Fisher Parent Association (FPA), that our Winter Social: 

Sweetheart Edition (Dance) is scheduled for Friday, February 21, 2025, at Fisher's Brower Gymnasium. This event 

welcomes students from all grade levels and will run from 3:05 PM to 5:00 PM. Please note that transportation 

arrangements for this event are the responsibility of parents/guardians, and we kindly request that all students be picked 

up promptly at 5:00 PM. 

 

We have made available a total of three hundred tickets for this event, priced at $8 and redeemable with 10 Dojo 

Points. Additionally, students will have the opportunity to purchase various treats. Our Winter Social promises an 

evening filled with a lively DJ, exciting contests, prizes, activities, and raffles. Beyond the fun and socialization, this 

event serves as a fundraiser to support upcoming school events and trips. 

 

Permission slips will be distributed during lunchtime on Friday, February 14, 2025. Please note that only students who 

have accumulated 10 Dojo points will be eligible to receive a permission slip. 

 

Students with signed permission slips can purchase their tickets during the homeroom period (8:05 AM - 8:25 AM) in 

the main lobby on Tuesday, February 18th & Wednesday, February 19th. 

 

Furthermore, we are seeking food donations to be sold at the social event. Donations should be delivered to the main 

office by Wednesday, February 19, 2025, and are categorized by grade level as follows: 

ALL ITEMS SHOULD BE INDIVIDUALLY WRAPPED 

 6th grade donations: Potato Chips, Doritos, Takis, Rice Crispy Treats 
 7th grade donations: Ring Pops, Jolly Ranchers, Nerd Clusters, Sour Patch Kids  
 8th grade donations: Water Bottles, Canned Soda, (Coke/Sprite/Orange/Tea) 

 

Please note that students who have received a suspension (ISS, OSS, or bus suspension) within 4 weeks of the "Social" 

will be ineligible to attend.  Also, students should wear school appropriate clothing, and we ask that no change of 

clothes be sent with students. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Erika Freeman at 

efreeman@ewingboe.org or by phone at 609-538-9800, extension 3105.  Thank you for your continued support, and we 

look forward to a memorable and enjoyable Winter Social. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Maggy Hanna 
 

Maggy Hanna Ed. D   

Principal 

http://www.ewing.k12.nj.us/

